
 
                     B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N # 5 March 13, 2015 
 

 
TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL ALIANT CRAFT MEMBERS 
 
 
Sisters and Brothers, 
 
The parties met on Monday, March 9, 2015 to continue negotiations. We continued to work 
through the non-monetary issues and progress was slow. 
 
The continuing issue of cross border violations are detrimental to making progress. We have 
and will continue to press the Company to honour the boundaries. The time for the Company to 
remedy this situation is running out.  
 
The parties will be meeting on Monday, April 20 to continue negotiations.  
 
 
 
Solidarity Works! 
 
Alain Portelance 
Maureen Dawson 
Benoit Dubois 

Dave Hicks 
Brent MacMillan 
Armand Maltais 

José Vincent 
Drew Wickens

                     
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HTcope 343  Your Bell Aliant Craft Bargaining Team  


